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The Sno Jets Ski Club is a member-supported organization that cannot exist without 

membership dues.  Participating in Club events without paying the membership dues 

increases the costs for everyone else. 

New visitors or guests are welcome to attend Sno Jets events.  Non-members who 

attend paid events, including trips, will be charged an additional fee. 

New visitors or guests, who are checking out the club, may attend up to two (2) Sno 

Jets functions (which includes weekly meetings), prior to joining the Club.  Any 

visitor or guest who has attended this number of events, including spouses and 

partners of paid members, will be required to join the Club before participating in any 

further functions. 

Former members of the Sno Jets Ski Club are already familiar with all of the benefits 

membership affords, and must join the Club before taking part in any Club activity. 

We welcome everyone’s membership and enthusiastically encourage you to join! 

 

 


